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Comments: To whom it may concern, I am writing as a long term resident and recreationalist of 20 years in the

Cement Creek Drainage. I disagree with the NVTP's findings and request that the Cement Creek Trail -Upper

Cement Creek Trail to Crystal be reincluded into the NVTP. Motorized travel has been dramatically increasing in

this drainage, and with no law enforcement at all has become increasingly dangerous. We have worked very

hard as a community along with CMBA to rebuild and create sustainable portions of the Cement creek trail ( 399

) which have been immediately appreciated by this community and other recreationalist alike. This area is

designated as a recreation corridor in which it only make sense to make this trail connect. Please reconsider you

decision. 


